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Dear Ministry Supporter,      December 2023 
Greetings! 
This year has been very exciting for Charlotte and me. We are very much encouraged                                       
by the great results coming from the mission field in French Speaking Africa.  Please                                  
allow us to share with you a little bit about it: 
- This year alone, we have seen more than 300 conversions.  I was privileged to baptize some of our 
previous converts when we traveled to Congo at the beginning of this year. 
- About 368 pastors are attending our special training program in Kinshasa.  Now each pastor is in turn 
training an average of 100 church members every week.  This is a real multiplication. 
- More than 5,000 lay people are doing our Bible correspondence courses. 
- Finally our daily Gospel radio programs are very much appreciated through out the continent.  Twenty 
million listeners follow Charlotte and me, daily on the radio to receive the Good News of salvation through 
our Lord Jesus Christ. 
Charlotte and I, and Karis, our new associate executive director, are planning our next teaching trip to 
Kinshasa at the beginning of next year. 
Would you consider a “beautiful” year end financial 
support that would help finish this year financially 
strong and if possible, carry us during the first quarter 
of next year?  As you know, we depend totally on 
God.  We have no other financial resources but what 
God puts in your heart to send our way.  We do 
receive every dollar you send to Mission French Africa 
with a grateful heart to the Lord and to you as well. 
Please keep Karis, and his family in your prayers, as 
he is learning how to contribute to what God is doing in French speaking Africa.  Charlotte and I and our 
board, we all are thankful that Karis and Rebecca have accepted the challenge of reaching Africa for Christ. 
We will keep you informed when we get closer to our travel time during the first week of January 2024, by 
the grace of God. 
May the Lord richly bless you! 
 
                                                 
Pastor Paul & Charlotte Mpindi 
Mission French Africa Ministries 
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